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.A.-.u»c 
mtc!; a,sociation of university and colle .ge employees 

International Conference 
Working Women Education Fund 
1224 Huron Road, 3rd Floor 
Cleveland, Ohio 44115 

Dear Friends: 

September 21, 1982 

Unfortunately we will be unable to have someone attend what sounds like 
a most interesting conference on October 28 and 29, 1982. However, we would very 
much like to receive the PROCEEDINGS of the INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OFFICE 
WORK AND NEW TECHNOLOGY which will be available in early 1983. I am enclosing 
the appropriate form. 

I would draw your attention to two sources of informat ion which would 
prove valuable to the Conference. First is a Canada Labour Board decision con-
cerning the Telecommunications Workers Un.ion in which a pregnant women requested 
a transfer from the VDT terminal she was working on, was refused, severed her 
employment and was reinstated as a result of the hearing. The arbitrator was 
Joe Wyler and I am sure the Telecommunications Workers Union would be most 
willing to send you a copy. 

I Another source of information is a publication by the Ontario Public 
Service Employees Union entitled "THE HAZARDS OF VDT1 s 11

• 

Finally, there is an excellent publication by the National Union of 
Provincial Government Employees entitled MICROTECHNOLOGY. Their address is National 
Union of Provincial Government Employees, 204 - 2841 Riverside Drive, Ottawa, Ontario, 
KlV 2El. I hope the Conference is most successful . 

ADDRESSES 

Telecommunications Workers Union 
5261 Lane Street, 
Burnaby, B.C. V5H 4A6 Canada 

.. Fraternally, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organizer 
AUCE Local 1 

Ontario Public Service Employees Union 
1901 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4S 2Z5 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 


